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THE  ROTISSERIE :  SO  BAD  !

On November 4, 1999, TARGET’s reviewer, after visiting The Rotisserie, the fine-dining outlet of The Furama
Hotel, wrote a very positive report about this restaurant. 

Since that report, TARGET has paid 2 more visits to The Rotisserie – and there shall not be another visit, we
promise. 

On one occasion, November 15, the food was tepid and insipid, but, worst of all, TARGET was invited to share
the dessert with a cockroach. 

On the second visit, on Tuesday, December 7, the food was so bad that our guest said: ‘You really should write
about this restaurant to warn people!’ 

The soup, a clam chowder, served last Tuesday, was cold, and had been watered down to a point that it had no
taste; and, the poached salmon was nearly raw. 

TARGET would like to retract its earlier report on this restaurant. 

 --      E N D      --
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